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Fargo, N.D. – Plains Art Museum in Fargo is excited to offer two ceramic family programs this September. 
Get your hands dirty, explore your creativity, and leave the mess in the Museum’s Katherine Kilbourne 
Burgum Center for Creativity. Registration is now open for both programs; register by calling (701) 551-
6100 or visiting Plains Art Museum (704 1st Ave. N., Fargo) to sign up.

Get in the autumn spirit with the Family Fun Workshop: Ceramic Pumpkins on September 15 from 6 – 
8pm. For $10 participants will create a pumpkin or jack-o’-lantern out of clay that can be used for holding 
a candle or candy. Pumpkins will be ready to take home by the time pumpkin season rolls around. This 
program 

On Saturday, September 23 Plains Art Museum will host the biannual Recycling the Clay Day. During this 
family program, participants will use recycled clay from our school and family programs to create up to 
two ceramic projects. Artists will lead demonstrations on making different types of ceramic works of art, 
and participants will envision, build, and paint their own works. 

Recycling the Clay Day participants can sign up for one of three sessions offered at 10am, Noon and 
2pm. In order to ensure a high quality program, an inexpensive registration fee of $5 per participant
is charged. 

Plains Art Museum is your nonprofit art museum and education center, supported by over 800 households 
and organizations. The Museum and its Katherine Kilbourne Burgum Center for Creativity are located 
at 704 First Avenue North in downtown Fargo. For more information about visiting or supporting your art 
museum, visit plainsart.org.

Contact: Andy Maus, Museum Director / CEO, amaus@plainsart.org, 701.551.6123.
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